
 

NOTICE 

It is hereby notified that the results of the Written Test for the posts 

of Clerk (LD) (Exempted Category) and Library Clerk, (Unreserved) 

which were scheduled to be published on 15.3.19, shall be published 

on 28.5.19. The interview for the above posts shall be held on 

13.6.19, instead of 30.3.19 as previously notified. 

It is further notified that the interview for the posts of Peon (SC) and 

Library Peon (Unreserved) shall be held on 12.6.19 instead of 29.3.19 

as previously notified. 

All concerned are requested to follow the college website for 

necessary details and update. 

 

            Principal 
                                                             P.N. Das College 


